
April 8, 2019 

Dear Central Family, 

It has come to my attention that on Sunday, April 7th there were messages of hate discovered on our 

campus.  Soon after it was reported, our facilities staff began the removal process. A second treatment 

will be applied this morning to fully clean the areas. The CCSU Police Department is investigating this 

incident. I urge anyone that might have information about this crime to contact CCSU Police at (860) 

832-2375.  

We must stand together to demonstrate that this behavior will not be tolerated on our campus, and I 

commit to leading this charge. We encourage you to report to CCSU Police all incidents of hate - verbal, 

written, or otherwise - that you see on our campus. I assure you that each incident will be fully 

investigated. We will continue to strive to make Central a safe and welcoming place for all members of 

our family. 

If you have concerns about any campus climate issues, you can share them with me (either 

anonymously or not) by going to www.ccsu.edu/ccc . 

Sincerely, 

Zulma R. Toro 

President  

 

 

http://www.ccsu.edu/ccc

